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Recreational Endowment
An Investment in Happy Memories  

for Kids Living at HomeSafe
It’s Spring Break!  A time for kids (and adults) to take a break from the daily routine and have 
some fun …days at the beach … a visit to the zoo … a trip to Disney.  It’s a time to create new 
memories to be cherished and relive the excitement of ones from years past.

HomeSafe strives to provide a nurturing, family atmosphere for the abused and neglected children 
in our care. To help our kids heal from the trauma they’ve suffered, we need to help them create 
happy memories they can hold on to.

The Community Foundation for Palm Beach and Martin Counties has given HomeSafe a $25,000 
challenge grant. HomeSafe is one of 16 local agencies awarded this grant to establish a permanent 
endowment with the Community Foundation. This new endowment will give us a stable, reliable 
source of funding for year-round regular recreational activities – including Spring Break and 
summer break – that will allow our kids to experience a typical childhood and practice their 
behavior management skills while out and about in the community.

We’re asking you to help us match the Community Foundation’s  
generous grant within the next 30 days.

Your donation will not only fund trips to Disney, SeaWorld, Universal, the Rapids, Palm Beach 
Zoo, roller skating, goony golf, Lion Country Safari and so many other great places, but most 
importantly, it will provide cherished memories for the children growing up at HomeSafe.

Please send in your matching gift by completing and mailing in the form below. Donations can also 
be made online at www.HelpHomeSafe.org. Go to the donation page and in the comment  
box of the form, please write Recreational Endowment.

Make your donation today!

Yes, I want to Invest in Happy Memories for the Kids Living at HomeSafe!

___$50     ___$100     ___$250     ___$500     ___$1,000     ___$2,500     ___$5,000     ___Other__________________

Name___________________________________________________________________________________________

Address____________________________________City____________State ______   Zip_______________________

E-mail__________________________________________________________________________________________

Credit Card #__________________________________________    Exp. Date ______________   Code_ ___________

Make check payable to HomeSafe and mail to 2840 Sixth Avenue South, Lake Worth, FL 33461



Jump for HomeSafe

Doreen Oliviera & Diego Rico Co-Chairmen Emma Heise, Lillie Keenan & Samantha Wight Jack & Marianna Abbate, HomeSafe CEO, Matt Ladika

Alice Michaels, Pam Keenan and Sheila Goetzmann Cherie Copenhaver, Liz & Ron Herman

The Classic Rock & Roll Party & Classic Golf Tournament

Steve Bernstein presents Joe Markonic,  

representing Gables Residential,  
with the HomeSafe Hero Award

The party decor
Jeff, Aggie & Daniel Stoops

Charlie Santos-Buch & Betsy Pfeiffer, Jayne & Chris Malfitano,  

Debbie Lindstrom & Bob Sheetz, Cathy & Charlie Zumkehr
Joanne & Don Nolan, Lynn Holcomb 

& Peter Salvatore

The Marshall Tucker Band Allahandro, a former HomeSafe  
client, shares his success story

Steve & Debbie Day,  
Patty & Peter LarkinMark Schuetz, Steve Gross, Steve Roth  

& Brian Albe

Amy Fortgang, Terri Kennedy,  

MaryLou Hare & Kimberly Scaggs

Thanks to your support, $282,000 was raised for HomeSafe Programs
To see more photos and a video of The Classic, please visit www.HelpHomeSafe.org.

Diane & Robert Bok



On Wednesday, May 17 from Midnight – Midnight,  
join us for this community-wide day of giving – online!

Help HomeSafe raise $15,000 to create safer, more productive lives for infants,  
children and families.

Great Give Palm Beach & Martin Counties is a 24-hour online giving event led  
by United Way of Palm Beach County and designed to raise as much money as 
possible for local nonprofits in a single day. This community-wide event celebrates 
the spirit of giving and the collective effort it takes to strengthen our community by 
raising critical funds for local nonprofits.  Look for our emails on how and where 
to give! www.greatgiveflorida.org
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